
Your client: Provider:

• has applied for the NDIS and
   been found eligible

• is waiting for a support plan

• has applied for the NDIS and
   is waiting to find out if they
   are eligible

• has not applied for the NDIS
   but plans to

• has applied for the NDIS
   and been found ineligible
   for support

• has not applied for the NDIS
   given they are aged 65 or over

• has not previously received 
   psychosocial support

Clients who have not transitioned to the 
NDIS or Continuity of Support by 1 July 2019 
continue to receive appropriate levels of 
support until they have transitioned into the 
right service for them.

A new, time-limited service
commissioned by Primary Health Tasmania 
that seeks to ensure current clients of the 
following, continue to receive care: 

National Psychosocial Support
Transition

• Partners in Recovery
• Day to Day Living
• Personal Helpers and Mentors

Continuity of Support
A new, ongoing service commissioned by 
Primary Health Tasmania targeting people living 
with severe mental illness who are not eligible
for NDIS support.

Current clients 
aged 65 and 
over go to 

Continuity of 
Support

Baptcare - MyConnections+

Baptcare - MyHorizons
National Psychosocial Support Measure
A new service for people with a severe mental illness 
that sometimes impacts their day-to-day life and who 
are not more appropriately supported through the 
NDIS.
Support is delivered for up to six months at a time.                                                    

Psychosocial supports: Provider:
Provider:

National Psychosocial Support
Transition - Anglicare
• for prior clients of Partners in 
   Recovery, Personal Helpers and
   Mentors, and Day to Day Living
• Phone: 1800 243 232 
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National Psychosocial Support
Transition - Mission Australia
• for prior clients of Personal Helpers
   and Mentors
• Phone: 6420 6800

• Phone: 1800 290 666 or 6283 5700

• Phone: 1800 290 666 or 6283 5700

• is not suited to the NDIS

• has not applied for an NDIS
   eligibility assessment, and
   needs support to do so



Last updated: July 2019

This year there have been some changes to federally funded psychosocial support services supporting Australians  
with severe mental illness. 

The Australian Government says there will be continuity of care for people currently receiving psychosocial support 
services and new services for people not currently receiving support.

This resource is designed to show Tasmanian psychosocial support providers what services are currently available for 
their clients as a result of the changes.

The National Psychosocial Support Transition, Continuity of Support and National Psychosocial Support Measure are 
all funded by the Australian Government and commissioned locally by Tasmania’s primary health network, Primary 
Health Tasmania.

This diagram focuses on services commissioned by Primary Health Tasmania.

Changes to psychosocial support services


